
From:   
Sent: 06 September 2023 18:15 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application: S62A/2023/0019  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I strongly object to the proposed development by Weston Homes as per above application 
reference. 
Whilst the number of houses and the access in this application has  been reduced following the 
previous decline many of the the reasons stated for the decline in the first place are still entirely 
relevant. The negative impact on the countryside protection zone, affecting local wildlife, the 
proximity and affect on the  historic ancient woodland and the additional strain on local 
infrastructure and amenities.  
Takeley has already had more than its fair share of development and the village will not benefit from 
anymore. 
I trust you will fully consider the detrimental impact this would have on our local community and 
decline the application.  
Yours faithfully  
Liz Sessions 

 
 

 
 

 
 




